
 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

Willow: 98.22%     

Sycamore: 96.42%      

Maple: 95.40%     

Elm: 91.45%      

Birch: 95.63% 

Friday - Special Menu 

Chicken Balti Curry, Rice & Pitta Bread 

with Onion Bhaji or Veg Samosa 

Chocolate Brownie &  

                 Ice Cream     

Monday 

Vegan Sausage Roll & Baked Beans 

 

Carrot Cake & Orange Frosting 

Tuesday 

Crispy Salmon Fingers, Seasonal Veg & New Potatoes 

 

Lemon Meringue Pie 
Wednesday 

Gourmet Burger with Sauce on a Soft Roll & 

Buttery Corn 

 

Chocolate & Strawberry Delight 
Thursday 

Fresh Kitchen Roast with Traditional 

Accompaniments 

 

Fruit Cocktail, Waffle Basket & Vanilla Ice Cream 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School 
News 

End of term 

School finishes for the pupils on Friday 16th July. 

The children will start on Monday 6th September at 

8.45am and finish at 3.20pm (The new Reception children 

will start at 9.15am and finish at 3pm on the first day only). 

Children’s reports have gone home tonight along with a 

parents survey, pupils in Sycamore class have had reports 

posted out. 

New Intake 

The new reception children joining us in September have had 

packs posted out today including details of a zoom meeting 

for them and their parents on Monday 19th July at 2pm to 

meet Mr Walthall and Mrs Burns and ask any questions they 

may have. 

Rochdale Church of England Schools 

The children in Year 4 and Maples class took part in the 

annual Church service for Rochdale Anglican Schools on 

Tuesday this week.  This was the first virtual service and was 

led by Bishop Mark and Father Ian live from Holy Trinity and 

shared with schools across the Rochdale Borough.  Well done 

to all the children who took part especially our readers and 

prayer leaders and pupils who gave a vote of thanks.  

Burst Bubble 

Unfortunately, we have had to ask Sycamore Class to isolate 

until the end of term.  COVID rates are rising in the area, 

please maintain social distancing until the rules change.  

 

HOLWAC 

Birch and Elm class had a fantastic day on 

Hollingworth Lake this week. 

COVID -19 

Remember if you or anyone in your household 

have any of the symptoms of COVID-19, book 

a PCR test online or by calling 119 and remain 

at home. Please inform school. 

 

As always, we are here to support all our families 

in any way we can, if you need any support please 

email earlyhelp@stansfieldhall.rochdale.sch.uk 
 

Swimming 

On Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday Birch class 

will be going swimming next week, letters have 

already been sent out.  

 

Groundwork Trust 

On Tuesday Elm and Birch class will be working on 

project on Tuesday opposite school at the 

Groundwork trust site.  A separate letter has 

been sent out detailing change of clothes etc.  
 

RSE Consultation  

Please visit the parent’s section of our new 

website to find information about our RSE 

Consultation and to complete the linked survey.  

 

Friday 9th July 2021 


